
From: Kimberli Kienia
To: Kimberli Kienia
Subject: 108 Burkitt - Postpone
Date: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 8:08:19 AM

From: Joel StJean <thestjean@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2022 7:55:08 PM
To: Peter M. Stith
Subject: Re: application
 
Hi Peter, 
 
Thank you for your flexibility and patience with assisting me with our variances.
 
We must postpone our hearing until September. We have paid the administrative fees and
would like to include some additional information in our application that will be helpful to the
board. 
 
Again, thank you for your understanding. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Joel StJean
 
 
On Wed, Jul 13, 2022 at 09:51 Peter M. Stith <pmstith@cityofportsmouth.com> wrote:

Joel,
 

Yes you are on the agenda for the 19th!  Thanks,
 
Peter Stith, AICP
Principal Planner
Planning Department
City of Portsmouth
1 Junkins Avenue
Portsmouth, NH 03801
603.610.4188
www.cityofportsmouth.com
 
From: Joel StJean [mailto:thestjean@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 9:48 AM
To: Peter M. Stith <pmstith@cityofportsmouth.com>
Subject: Re: application
 
Good Morning Peter, 
 
Hope your summer is off to a good start.
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